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OTTAWA, July 30, 1986 (~X)\‘N/ 7

"Dear Mrs. Thatcher, ’r“’kq- A*{@C

I have been following the reports of Sir C};/U\Q;(h(
Geoffrey Howe's mission to Southern Africa on CE) 678
behalf of the European Community. It was a

challenging venture and we all admired the grace

he showed in pressing the case for negotiations in

the face of resistance and criticism.
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Plégggriéf him know that we appreciated
the manner in which he pressed for the breakthrough

we have all sought.

Warm wishes to you.

A

Brian Mulroney"

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister of Great Britain
10 Downing Street
LONDON







10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA 31 July 1986

From the Private Secretary

I enclose a copy of a letter to the
Prime Minister from Mr. Mulroney.

A. C. Galsworthy, Esq., C.M.G.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




Canadian Bigh Tommission

CONFIDENTIAL

LONDON, July 31, 1986

Mr. Charles Powell

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister
10 Downing Street

LONDON

Dear Mr. Powell,

Attached is a personal message from Prime
Minister Mulroney to Prime Minister Thatcher. I
should be most grateful if you would transmit it to
Prime Minister Thatcher.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy High Commissioner




